
 

 

 

14 October 2024 

Excellencies, dear colleagues,  

 

With reference to the letter dated 4 October 2024 from the President of the General 

Assembly, H.E. Mr. Philemon Yang, we have the honor of addressing you in our capacity as 

Co-Chairs of the Intergovernmental Negotiations on the question of equitable representation 

on and increase in the membership of the Security Council and other matters related to the 

Council (IGN) during the 79th 

https://forms.gle/ReApUH879rS4BuW36


Please accept, Excellencies, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations, New York 
 

 

 

Tareq Albanai 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the  
State of Kuwait to the United Nations 

Alexander Marschik 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the  
Republic of Austria to the United Nations 


